
and the rest of the world with respect to the origin of transhipped or further processed 
goods. Nor have additional questions, attempting to measure the effect of the FTA on 
investment or other decisions, been added to on-going government surveys of business 
intentions.

Few detailed studies of individual industries, seeking to identify FTA effects, yet appear to 
be supported or underway, although the Institute for Research on Public Policy has recently 
received funding from the Donner Canadian Foundation to begin such work.
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